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Charles Appleby

Subject: Oversight Committee Notification

From: Alvin Taylor  
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 10:58 AM 
To: All SCDNR employees <allscdnr@dnr.sc.gov> 
Subject: Oversight Committee Notification 
 

TO ALL EMPLOYEES: 
 
The Department of Natural Resources has been selected by the House Legislative Oversight 
Committee as a part of their periodic review process. The purpose of this Committee is to study and 
review agencies’ laws and programs once every seven years to determine if those laws and 
programs are being implemented and carried out with the intent of the General Assembly and 
whether or not they should be continued, curtailed or even eliminated.   
  
The Committee considers public input to be a very important part of this process in addition to various 
reports and information provided by the Agency. Employees, constituents, stakeholders, and 
interested public may share comments and concerns with the Committee through public surveys 
regarding the Department. 
  
This process is completely transparent and available for you to provide input and see the 
Department’s responses at the General Assembly’s website, www.scstatehouse.gov, under “Citizens’ 
Interest,” and under “Agency Oversight by House Legislative Oversight Committee.”  In addition to 
electronically submitted comments, members of the public may also testify before the Committee, if 
desired.  An ongoing opportunity to provide anonymous input to the Committee is available on the 
Committee’s webpage.   
  
I encourage you to participate in this process so that we may continue to build upon our strong 
foundation of advocating for and protecting our natural resources.  As always, I look forward to 
sharing information with the Committee and telling those members and the public more about the 
Department and the great work performed by you every day. 
  
Alvin 
 
 
Alvin A. Taylor 
Director 
S.C. Department of Natural Resources 
PO Box 167 
Columbia, SC 29202 
Phone:  803-734-4007 
Email:  TaylorA@dnr.sc.gov 
 


